Announcements for Monday, September 17, 2018

» Attention BETA Members: BETA Club will be having their first meeting on Monday, September
24% at 8:40 am in the small cafeteria. Come to find more information on the upcoming service

projects!

» The Jostens representative will return to Bartram this Wednesday during all lunches to take ring

orders. See Mrs. Tax in 200 with questions.

» Guest Forms for our Homecoming Dance on 10/13 are available in the front office, 9th Grade
Desk, and on the BTHS website. Guests may only be other St Johns County School Students or

BTHS alumni under 20 years old. See Mrs. Tax in 200 with questions.

» The Senior Breakfast will be this Friday, September 21st for all who have paid Senior Dues.
BTHS Class of 2019 t-shirts will distributed during the breakfast. Dues can be paid on SchoolPay.

See any Senior Class officer or sponsor with questions.

» This is the last week to pay your dues to join the Spanish Club. Please bring a check for $20.00

to Ms. Echt’s room ASAP. Our first meeting is on September 25,

» Juniors and Seniors! There are three college visits scheduled for this week starting Wednesday.
They are Florida Institute of Technology, Florida State University and University of Florida.
o There are several more visits after next week as well, including West Point Military
Academy which is the only one open to 9th through 12th grade students.
o The last day to sign up is two days before a visit, so please stop by Guidance as soon as

possible to sign up and get your passes.



